



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo:0866500969/Hotline:0869696480

Full name:

ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEST

Class:

Time: 45 minutes

I. LISTENING

1. Listen to the conversation. Circle A, B or C to complete the sentences. You will listen TWICE.

1. Paul talks to the _____.

A. receptionist

B. doctor

C. nurse

2. Paul has _____.

A. chills

B. ache

C. flu

3. His body hurts and he _____.

A. coughs and has a temperature.

B. coughs, and has a temperature and a headache.

C. coughs, and has a headache and stomach ache.

4. He has to fill out some _____.

- A. forms
- B. reports
- C. tests

5. He will sit in the _____ before a nurse calls his name.

- A. corner
- B. desk
- C. waiting room

2. Listen to a girl talking about her hobby. Decide whether the sentences are true (T) or false (F). Circle T or F. You will listen TWICE.

- | | |
|---|-------|
| 1. Julia is talking about her hobby. | T F |
| 2. She bought a camera on her eleventh birthday. | T F |
| 3. She has time for her hobby every day. | T F |
| 4. She goes to the park at the weekend to take photos of the flowers. | T F |
| 5. Julia doesn't let anyone see the photos she has taken. | T F |

II. READING

1. Read the passage and decide whether the sentences are true (T) or false (F). Circle T or F.

Meliha and her children live in St. Paul. She is from Somalia. She came to the US five years ago. Many things are different in America. You can buy junk food with fat, sugar, and oil here. Americans don't walk as much as people in Somalia. You can drive a car or take the bus. Meliha sees many overweight people in America.

Meliha's children like junk food such as hamburgers and French fries. She does too. She notices that she gains weight in America. Her children like watching TV instead of playing outside. Meliha doesn't walk very much because she has a car. Meliha's doctor says she has

to eat more fruit and vegetables. He says that too much junk food like chips, fries, and sugar is bad for her health. He tells her that she needs to get more exercise.

- | | | |
|---|---|---|
| 1. Meliha has lived in the US for 5 years. | T | F |
| 2. People walk more in Somalia. | T | F |
| 3. Some people in America are overweight. | T | F |
| 4. Meliha loses weight in America. | T | F |
| 5. The doctor advised Meliha to eat healthily and exercise. | T | F |

2. Read the passage and answer the questions.

Heart disease kills more people in Britain than any other disease, including cancer. One adult dies every three minutes from heart disease. It is more common in men than women. Age is also important. 80% of people who die of heart attacks are 65 or older. But there are many things you can do to help your heart. Here are our top tips for a healthy heart!

- Do more exercise. Regular exercise is very good for your heart.

- Don't eat a lot of salt. We only need about 1g of salt a day. Most people eat about 6g!

- Eat more fruit and vegetables (at least five portions a day).

- Don't drink a lot of alcohol, but a glass of red wine every day can be good for your heart.

- Lose some weight.

1. Which disease kills more people in Britain: cancer or heart attack?

2. How many adults die of heart disease in Britain every hour?

3. How many grams of salt is it good to eat every day?

4. How many portions of fruit and vegetables should we eat every day?

5. Is alcohol always bad for your heart?

III. WRITING

1. Write a short paragraph (70-90 words) to describe a health problem you had.

Use the following questions as cues:

- What was the problem?
- What might be the reason for it?

- What did you do to feel better?

2. Write a short paragraph (70-90 words) about a hobby you would like to take up.

You should write about:

- What it is
- How you know about it
- Why you like it
- When you plan to have it

IV. LANGUAGE FOCUS

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'.
Circle A, B or C

1. A. dance B. lake C. play
2. A. cartoon B. noodle C. floor
3. A. colour B. burn C. singer
4. A. prefer B. dinner C. water
5. A. pleasure B. unusual C. present

2. Match the beginnings of the sentences in A with their endings in B. Write your answers in the space provided.

A

1. I am hungry, and
2. She's little, but
3. She eats so much fast food, so
4. You shouldn't eat sweets, or
5. The doctor advised her to exercise more, but

B

- a. she's overweight.
- b. I am thirsty.
- c. she didn't follow his advice.
- d. she's strong.
- e. you'll have toothache.

1. ____ 2. ____ 3. ____ 4. ____ 5. ____

3. Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B or C.

1. Peter enjoys ____.

A. garden

B. gardener

C. gardening

2. Mai _____ her hobby next year.

A. will continue

B. continues

C. continue

3. Mike and Jack _____ running but Mary loves it.

A. doesn't like

B. don't like

C. not like

4. Jim finds bird-watching _____ because he can learn about nature.

A. interest

B. interested

C. interesting

5. My father _____ morning exercise very often.

A. doesn't

B. doesn't do

C. don't do

- The end -